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Cullen and Dykman Obtains $995,000
Settlement in a Dental Malpractice Case for
Failure to Properly Treat a Fractured Mandible

January 29, 2019

Cullen and Dykman Partner Timothy Flanagan obtained a $995,000 settlement in a malpractice case involving a
failure to properly treat a fractured mandible. The claims included the failure to appropriately treat the initial
fracture, the failure to properly diagnose and treat an ensuing infection, the failure to perform proper corrective
surgery, and the failure to obtain the patient’s informed consent. The informed consent claim involved an
allegedly forged consent form for the defendant’s attempt to replace the failed mini-plate originally used to
fixate the fracture.
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